
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

21st January 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Ryan Scott visit 

We are very much looking forward to Ryan Scott (Commonwealth Games gold 

medallist!) visiting us on Tuesday. The children have been practising their exercises and 

are ready for the sponsored event. If you are able to sponsor your child, please follow 

this link: Team Super Sports sponsorship form or contact the school office for a paper 

copy. We are raising money for playground and PE equipment.  

 

Contacting your child’s class teacher 

If you need to arrange a time to talk with your child’s teacher, please contact the 

school office and teachers will be in touch at the earliest opportunity. 

 

Household Support Fund 

If you are finding it difficult to keep warm, buy enough food or pay essential bills, you 

may be able to get extra help. Residents across East Sussex can now apply for help 

from the Government’s Household Support Fund. Use this link to apply: Household 

Support Fund - How to apply 

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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